
State of Florida , ... 

C i d  
DATE: June 2,2003 <:-:I 

TO: 
FROM: Tony Sargent, Professional Accountant, Division of Economic Regulation 1 
RE: 

3 Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Docket No. 021228-WS - application for staff assisted rate case in Brevard County by 
Service Management Systems, Lnc. 

The attached letter was sent to the Division of Econoinic Regulation. Please include i t  in the official 
docket file for Docket No. 021338-WS. 

Thank you. 

b 



AQUARINA RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION, INC. 
208 OSPREY VILLAS COURT 

MELBOURNE BEACH, FL 32951 
(32 1) 768-9730; FAX (321) 952-0572 

May 30,2003 

M i  Tony Sargent 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0865 

Dear Mr. Sargent: 

Thank you for changing the meeting location from he Grant Stree, 
Community Center to Chapel By The Sea. I assure you that all consumers 
of Service Management Systems, Inc., water and sewer services, and known 
interested persons and organizations, will receive a copy of the enclosed 
announcement within the next five (5) days. 

Thank you for past courtesies and considerations. I'm looking forward to 
meeting you on June 18*. 

Sincerely yours, 

e- 

TMcWsm 
Encl. 

c 



ANNOUNCEMENT 

CHANGE OF LOCATION 
FOR CUSTOMER MEETING TO THE CUSTOMERS 

OF 
SERVICE MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS INC. 

AND 
ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

D O C m T  NO. 021228-WS 

The Public Service Commission has changed the meeting location from 
Grant Street Community Center to: 

Chapel By The Sea 
8240 S. A1A Highway 

Melbourne Beach, Florida 
JunelS, 2003 at 6r00 P.M. 

All other information in the notice you received in the past few days remain 
the same. The Public Service Commission has made this change as an 
accommodation to us, the users of Service Management Systems, Inc., our 
water and sewer services. 

Please try to attend. 


